
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC HEARING AT BYRON SHIRE TO BE CONDUCTED 

ACROSS TWO DAYS 

Thursday 16 February 2023 
 

Speaker registrations for the NSW Independent Planning Commission’s Public Hearing into 
Short Term Rental Accommodation in the Byron Shire have now closed.  

Seventy-five speakers have registered. Because all 75 speakers can be heard across two days, 
the Commission has shortened the length of the hearing from three days to two days. 

The hearing dates are Tuesday 21 and Wednesday 22 February from 10am until 5.30pm (as 
planned), however the planned third day on 23 February is no longer required and has been 
cancelled.  

The venue remains the Byron Community Centre (69 Jonson Street, Byron Bay, NSW 2481). 

A reminder that the livestream broadcast will be accessible via 
www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/livestream. 
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